
 

                                                     
 

Office News: We would like to THANK all of our Families for your understanding and cooperation during the month of 

May. If your child is sick Please Keep them home, this prevents the illness from spreading to the other children.  

 

Ensureing the Health & Safety of the Children, their families and our Staff. The updated Covid 19 Protocols are 

Posted at the Entrance and at each room. Parents also received a copy. If you need another copy please ask and 

we will get one to you. We will continue Updating as AHS continues to access the situtation and advise us on 

changes to the regulations of Covid 19. We Thank You in your cooperation in this matter.  

 

What the Centre is Celebrating; June is all about DAD’s  Father’s Day Sunday June 20th 2021.  

Sarah is going prepare a special meal for the children on Friday May 18th in celebration of Dad’s.  
Summer Soltice is also on May 20th/21 National Indigenous Peoples Day May 21st /21 
 

Caterpillar & Butterfly News:  Welcome to Bear and Charlie, we are so happy to have you join us this month. Leila is 

gratuating to the Ladybug’s, we will miss your smile. We will celebrate Dad’s with special crafts and a little something! Going 
for walks around the community, checking out the Duck Pond and Duck Dock. Making really cool crafts, art work to help us 

learn about, Dad’s, Canada Day & Camping, the Zoo and Summer. 
 

Ladybug News: Welcome to Leila who is flying over to us this month. Celebrating our Dad’s this month, look for our 

wonderful artwork and crafts. There will be a surprise for you too!! Walking around the community to show Venus the duck 

pond, duck dock and our community. Playing outside and enjoying the weather, maybe a picnic or two and snacks outside too! 

Singing songs & reading stories about Dad’s, Canada Day, Jungle Animals, Flags of the World. 
 

Bunny News: Ohhhh  we are really goona start enjoying the weather, playing outside, walks to check out the ducks 

and stop to play on the way. Surprising our Dad’s with a cool…. nope not telling you’ll have to wait. Gardening, 
Canada Day, Father’s Day, Indigenous People, learning songs and reading stories. Creating cool crafts and wonderous art 

work. Look for them in the room and in the halls. Picinics and snacks outside depending on the weather.  

 
Dinosaur News: We are so sad to Hunter leave us. He is off to new adventures and meet new friends, we will miss you tons!  

We will be Celebrating Fathers Day and making a surprise for them, Colours & Shapes, Bugs & Insects and Opposites we will be 

learning about. Stories, songs, artwork and crafts will be created. Look for them you’ll really like our hard work. Enjoying the 

weather we will be playing outside, going for walks and playing at community parks. Snacks and picinics are on the agenda 

depensing on the weather.  

Welcome  to Venus she is joining Imelda and Kat in the Ladybug Room! We are so  happy you’ve joined our family. 

 
 IMPORTANT REMINDER:. Please Keep Your Child Home if they Show ANY signs of Covid 19.  CAN return to Daycare when 

Symptom’s are gone.  Let us know immediately if you or your child test POSITIVE for COVID 19. 
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